
July 25, 2013
Dear President of the Foundation,
As we understand, Wilmorite made a conscience decision to comply with Town zoning and work with the community to enter into negotiations for a payment in lieu of taxes. 

As you are well aware, there is an extraordinary amount of property off the tax rolls and the stress on those paying the taxes is getting worse every year. The addition of another project in the Town that will not be paying its fair share has created a serious backlash against the Park Point project. 

While the PILOT negotiations have yet to take place and may result in a fair and equitable settlement, there are “rumors” that the Foundation and Wilmorite intend to utilize the not for profit status to take this project off the tax rolls completely.

In order for the PILOT negotiations to take place in good faith, the Town Board is asking for clarification on the intent of the Foundation and the applicant.

The Town of New Paltz truly appreciates having this wonderful institution in the community.

However, it is incredibly important that the burden of providing for the increased services to the Town due to the addition of this project does not fall on the shoulders of the existing over burdened taxpayers.

Many members of the foundation are residents of our community and share the burden of the New Paltz taxes. We would hope the Foundation understands the pressures on our community if you should choose to burden us with another tax exempt project. 

We look forward to receiving a response before our next Town Board meeting scheduled for August 15, 2013.

Respectfully,
The New Paltz Town Board
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